
NewBridge Madison Report – March 2021 
 

 
NewBridge opened up our office in WPCRC on February 15 for our staff. 
This office is not officially open to the public at this time.  
 
NewBridge is offering foot care clinics at WPCRC, twice a month, for older 
adults beginning this month (March). 
 
One on one computer assistance appointments are also being offered by 
NewBridge at WPCRC for older adult. 
 
Provide many home delivered and curbside pick-up meals, offering online 
classes, and making regular check-in calls for older adults in Madison 
 
Not sure yet when our programming or the meal site will resume. Maybe 
June or July?  
 
 
Submitted by J. Krueger 


